
 

 

Playgroup Newsletter  
February 2023                                                          
Pop up Playgroups  
We look forward to welcoming you all back to Playgroups 
for the year.  
We will be return to running programs in Feburary 2023  
To find out where we are going to be check out the link 
below  
https://www.frankston.vic.gov.au/Our-Community/Family-
Services/Playgroups/Pop-up-Playgroup 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Whats on? 
 
Introduing a New Pop up Baby Playgroup for Babies under 
12 months.   
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https://www.frankston.vic.gov.au/Our-Community/Family-Services/Playgroups/Pop-up-Playgroup


 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


